Anne Eisele

Washington Post Co.
1150 19th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20071

November 8, 1993

Mr. Harold Weisherg
84627 Old Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I enclose herewith a copy of the December 17, 1763 Deloach to
Mohr memorandum from your files which I inadvertently picked up
while copying documents from your Deloach file last Monday. I
didn't realize I'd scooped up an original until I noticed your
blue-ink handwriting on the back yesterday while organizing the
copies. In light of some other documents which you mentioned
have disappeared recently from your files, I'm eager to get this
back to you with my sincerest apologies.

On a lighter note, I wanted to thank you and your wife for
an enjoyable and informative visit. You both have led such
interesting lives, I must urge you again to consider committing
vour experiences to writing or recording. That would certainly
be more fun than writing about a shyster like Posner, I should
think! In the meantime, I'm looking forward to viewing with a
newly critical eye the many JFK assassination treatments coming
out in the next few weeks.

My apologies again and I hope all is well w1th yau both.

$incerely,

(e Enicke

Anne Eisele



